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Membership in the Ontario Hospital Association (OHA) is a pre-requisite for joining HOOPP. AFHTO has 

advocated for and received an updated commitment from the OHA to offer a rebate for a reduced 

membership rate for AFHTO members that have annual budgets of under $2 million, PROVIDED THAT at 

least 60% of AFHTO members sign up by January 31, 2018 (reduced from 90%).  

If AFHTO members sign up to become an OHA member before October 31, 2017, you can benefit 

from: 

- Two complimentary passes to the OHA’s signature event, HealthAchieve – a one-time offer of 

$720 value 

- An invitation to an exclusive luncheon at HealthAchieve for senior administrators, human 

resources and finance leads to learn about all other benefits offered by the OHA including: 

HOOPP, OHA education opportunities, and the OHA Benefits Plan, to name a few 

Rebate details:  
• Eligibility for the OHA membership refund applies to all AFHTO members with budgets of $2 

million and under, provided that at least 60% of AFHTO member teams sign up 

• In February 2018, the OHA board will determine if 60% target is reached, and then each eligible 
team with Revenue of under $ 2 Million will receive the reduced membership fee of $1,030 
plus tax 

• Fees are not fixed and subject to an annual review by the board. 
 

Find out if HOOPP, and consequently OHA membership, is right for your team:  
• Check out this link to find out more about HOOPP and what they have to offer  

• Contact the HOOPP Stakeholder Outreach Team with any questions you might have: 
o Monique Anglin, manglin@oha.com, 1-800-598-8002 ext. 1326 

 

http://www.oha.com/Pages/Default.aspx
http://www.afhto.ca/wp-content/uploads/AFHTO-OHA-MEMBERSHIP-HA2017.pdf
http://www.healthachieve.com/
http://www.healthachieve.com/
https://hoopp.com/members/join-hoopp
mailto:manglin@oha.com

